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I strongly oppose this bill. I want to KEEP our current mail-in voting. It has shown to 

be secure and produces high voter turnout. I appreciate that I can take my time 

researching the candidates at home with my ballot in hand. This allows people that 

are working, caregiving, disabled, sick, lack transportation, etc, to be able to cast 

their vote and be heard. I grew up in a different state and was amazed how smooth 

and convenient it was to vote here in Oregon- I never want to go back!  


